
Our Ref: 2540 
 
FOI Request dated 13/01/2022 as follows –  
 

• Do any of the university buildings have central deionised water plants? 
• What are the age of the central water plants? 
• Are there any plans to replace the central water plants? 
• Would the university be interested in information for servicing / updating any of the water 

plants?  
 
Response 
 
Freedom of Information is for information held, not questions and answers. Therefore information 
not held, however outside of the act we can confirm we do have central deionised water plants and 
the plants vary in age but are all over 10 years old. 
 
 
 
 
 


